
What’s Going On! 
 

Mental Health in B&NES, working together 
Hear from & talk to people providing services  

 
 

          Wed 13th May     
             6.00pm tea & nibbles  
               6.30pm start – 9pm     

          Salvation Army,  
  Green Park Road, Bath 
 

 
  
 Lived experience of mental health 
issues or support someone who does? 
  

Want to know more or have your say?  
 

        Then this event is for you 
 
 
 
 
 

   For a place – Text your full name  

      to  0752 8668 040   (Places limited) 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 An event co-coordinated by: 

Who: 

Iain Tulley – Chief Executive of Avon and Wiltshire 

Partnership Trust (AWP) 

Bill Bruce-Jones –Clinical Director of AWP B&NES 

Andrea Moorland - Senior Commissioning, MH B&NES 

Paul Wilson – Head of MH Services Sirona B&NES 

Liz Richards - Managing Director of AWP B&NES 

 

What: 

1. Your involvement in shaping service delivery 

2. Working together – entry into services 

3. Working together – discharge from services 

4. Not ill enough to access a MH team but to ill for GP’s 

5. Carers involvement when the person they support 

becomes unwell 

           (Discussions in small groups with providers) 

Beverley Ferguson 


